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The Arabian Gulf University (AGU) Deputy President Dr Khaled Saeed 
Tabbara with Italian Ambassador to Bahrain Domenico Bellato. In the 
meeting, the Ambassador was briefed about the role played by AGU as 
a regional university that is collectively owned, funded and managed by 
the GCC States. The Ambassador was also familiarised with the medical, 
technical and educational majors offered by the university, in addition to its 
cooperation with regional and international institutions, such as the World 
Health Organisation and the United Nations Environment Programme. 

Bahrain Airport Company (BAC) donated untouched leftover food from its annual Ramadan staff Ghabga to the Bahrain Food Bank, a non-profit organisation that 
collects and distributes surplus food from hotels to needy individuals and families. Held at the Gulf Hotel, the Ghabga brought together senior BAC management 
and employees from across the organisation to bond and socialise outside of the workplace environment. The Ghabga also included an award segment that saw 10 
team members honoured with the Employee Excellence Award in recognition of their important contributions to the overall success of the organisation. The team 
members who received the award were Sawsan Yusuf Albureshaid, Adel Ahmed AlDhaen and Ebrahim Juma Turabi from Airport Operations; Edit Agap, ElMuthana 
Salahaldin Mohamed and Sara Ahmed Ahmed from Support Services; Bader Adel Alsherawi and Ali Jaafar Moosa Ali from Development & Technical and Narjes Ali 
Najaf from Strategy Implementation and Business Improvement.

Acting Executive Director of the UN Environment Programme (UNEP), 
Joyce Msuya, arrived in Bahrain as part of strategic visits to the Western 
Asia region aimed at holding high-level meetings with the UNEP partners 
to promote cooperation and signing agreements in support of sustainable 
development goals.  Msuya was welcomed at Bahrain International Airport 
by Chief Executive of the Supreme Council for Environment (SCE), Dr. 
Mohammed Mubarak bin Dainah, UNEP Regional Director Sami Demasi and a 
number of officials. 

Crack down on unsafe Ramadan tents 
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Mohammed Zafran

Northern Governorate has 
launched a crackdown on 

illegal and unsafe Ramadan 
tents. 

Four tents, which didn’t have 
the necessary permits, were 
identified so far in the gover-
norate, according to Northern 
Municipality sources 

No permits were issued for 
commercial Ramadan tents 
this year, said the municipality 
warning: “Tents should not be 

put up without the consent of 
relevant parties.”

A permit from the civil de-
fence, municipal council and 

other relevant parties are re-
quired to set up a tent. 

“Ramadan tents have signif-
icant fire risks if safety proce-
dures are not taken,” the Min-
istry of Interior warned.

Director of the Department 
of Administrative Affairs of the 
General Directorate of Civil De-
fence Colonel Talal Abdullah 
Al-Ghanim stressed the impor-
tance of taking precautionary 
measure citing the influx of 
people after evening prayers to 
these tents. 

He said inspection visits are 
being carried out to ensure that 
the tents are safe.  “Recognising 
the importance of preserving 
the safety of Ramadan tents, 
we have carried out awareness 
campaigns to reduce risks and 
accidents,” he said

“Civil Defence personnel con-
duct inspection visits to tents 
and ensure that people comply 
with the safety requirements, 
and to guide them through the 
best standards and procedures,” 
he said. 

A Ramadan tent

His Royal Highness Prince Salman bin Hamad Al Khalifa, the Crown Prince, 
Deputy Supreme Commander, and First Deputy Prime Minister visiting the 
Majlis of the Al Fadhala family

HRH Prince Salman bin Hamad Al Khalifa, the Crown Prince, Deputy Supreme 
Commander, and First Deputy Prime Minister visiting the Majlis of Abdulla 
bin Hamad Al Noaimi

HRH Prince Salman bin Hamad Al Khalifa, the Crown Prince, Deputy Supreme Commander, and First Deputy Prime Minister visiting the Majlis of the Commander-in-Chief of the Bahrain Defence Force, HE Field Marshal Shaikh Khalifa bin Ahmed Al 
Khalifa and, right, the Majlis of the Al Jalahma family

HRH Prince Salman bin Hamad Al Khalifa, Crown Prince, Deputy Supreme Commander, and First Deputy Prime Minister visiting the Majlis of the Al Buainain family

HRH Prince Salman bin Hamad Al Khalifa, Crown Prince, Deputy Supreme Commander, and First Deputy Prime Minister visiting the Majlis of the Al Rumaihi family


